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Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood  
Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup  

Meeting Minutes  
 

Welcome and Introductions  
 
 
By Phone: Emily Koenig, Ann Thomas, Dr. Sharon West, Karen Mulligan, Kristin Fuciu, Oneta Templeton, 
Jo Anne Ralston, Shelley Mayse, Suzie Henderson, Kristen Yach Janine Hron, and Justin Logan 

 
Meeting called to order at 10:04 a.m. 
 
Discussed 3rd training 

• Recap of previous two cohorts and the training plan. 
 

• Two possibilities:  
 
• half the group come in the morning, the other half in the afternoon. To have all participants in 

one room at one time may not be beneficial or the space may not be available. 
 

• The group will be split, with half receiving training and the other half watch a presentation or 
speaker. The two groups will switch the second half of the day. 

 
Discussed the option of a 3rd Cohort based in Kansas City. 

• Funding will be an issue right now. CBEC may not approve $18,000 to begin a new cohort. Want 
to focus on finding funding over the next year to begin another cohort. 

Emily will create a budget for the one day training. 
 
Sustainability will be a topic over the next several meetings. Shelley and Suzie enjoy training, but may not 
be able to always provide the training. How can it keep going in the future? 
 
Next steps: Develop a plan to structure the training day for both cohorts to attend. This is assigned to 
Suzie, Shelley and Ann. We will discuss in the October face to face meeting. 


